

November 15, 2018

Thomas R. Allyn, MD, FACP Bindu M. Kamal, MD Lompoc Artificial Kidney Center, LLC 127 West Pine Avenue Lompoc, CA 93436

Re:

Lompoc Artificial Kidney Center

Dear Drs. Allyn and Kamal:

Thank you for your letter of November 1, 2018, concerning your recent interactions with the City of Lompoc Wastewater Division.

I have been advised this matter is an ongoing "enforcement" matter. Based on that, it would not be appropriate for me to interject myself into the matter. I am confident the City's Wastewater Division staff will do what is needed to meet the Kidney Center's needs while also maintaining the public safety standards expected by them as set forth in State law and the Lompoc Municipal Code.

Thank you for the services you provide to the citizens of Lompoc.

Very truly yours,

Bob Lingl

Mayor

c: Jim Throop, City Manager

Tikan Singh, Acting Utility Director